
Kay 6th, 1931.

Sir * G# B. Gl&ssco,
Executive Secretary,
The Graduates* Society of McGill University, 
KoGIll University.

Dear Mr. Glassco,

I am glad to note th t there is to 
bo a Reunion in October, and I shall gladly do every­
thing possible to help make it a most successful 
affair.

The programme which you mention 
is not enclosed with your letter.

I shall be pleased to see your 
Committee at some time in the near future, and 
I will also mention the Reunion at the Kay Convo­
cation,

Tours faithfully.

Princ ipal


